
 

 

JPII Award: If you are currently in Year 13 and were unable to attend the registration 
evening there is still time to register by contacting either Aideen Kelly 07919652889 or Tina 
McStravick  07715522142 for more details and an application form before Friday 12 
October 2018."Be demanding of the world around you; be demanding first of all with yourselves. Be 
children of God; take pride in it!" Pope John Paul II 

You are invited to the book launch of The Beatitudes of Pope Francis: A Manifesto for 
the Modern Christian. Wednesday 17th October 2018 at 7pm, Holy Family Church,Belfast. 
Little Acorns Derrymore are holding their AGM on Tuesday 9th October at 7pm. All 
welcome. 
Apostolic workers and volunteers are warmly invited to a meeting in the Conference 
Room on Thursday 18th October after evening Mass, light refreshments provided. 
SAVE THE DATE ! - Apostolic Sale and Display, Saturday 27th and Sunday 28th October. 
 

Website Photos, dates, events, readings, etc  

all available on our website. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      

  

 

   

   

 

 

   

   

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

  

WEEKLY 
BULLETIN 

7th October 2018 

Weekly Collection: 
£ 1,173.19 

 

 
Recent Expenditure: 

Boiler Repair 
£ 160.00 

 
Thank you for supporting 

our Parish! 

Weekly Mass  

Schedule 

Monday: 10.00am  

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 7.00pm 

(Novena Prayers) 

Friday: 10.00am 

(First Friday 7pm) 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9.00am & 

11.00am 

Confessions 

Thursday 6:30pm  
Saturday: 6:30pm 

 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED 

Ethna Hamill  
Pat Lavery   
Seamus Loughran Months Mind Mass Saturday 13th October at 7pm 
Elizabeth McCorry Months Mind Mass Thursday 11th October at 7pm 
Rose McPhillips 
ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME   
Patrick McKillop Anniversary Mass Saturday 6th October at 7pm 
Mary Tallon Anniversary Mass Sunday 7th October at 11am 
Hugh Mallon (2) Anniversary Mass Tuesday 9th October at 7pm 
Gerry McHenry (1) Anniversary Mass Sunday 14th October at 11am 
Sr Colette Douglas (5) 
Laurence Rogers(7) 
Thomas McAlinden 
Eamon McAlinden 
Veronica McKavanagh 
John O’Neill (20) 
Mark Toland (6) 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 

Baptism: Schedule: 1st & 3rd Sunday of each month. To book a baptism, a parent must bring the long birth 
certificate to the Sacristy after any Mass. One month’s notice is required during which families attend the 11am 
Sunday Family Mass. If families are unable to attend, the baptism will be rebooked.  
Weddings: All couples must contact Fr Declan after any Mass six months before the date of their wedding to 
arrange to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are also required to attend a pre-marriage course.  A 

Wedding Mass is offered to those who attend Church regularly.  

There will be a second collection after Communion for the 
Support of the Priests.  

Pope Francis' invitation. The Holy Father has decided to invite all 

the faithful, of all the world, to pray the Holy Rosary every day, 

during the entire Marian month of October. 

Night Prayer for Life and Healing: During the month of 

October, the Parish Pastoral Council and other volunteers will lead 

Night Prayer for Life and Healing on Sunday evenings from 9pm – 

9.30pm starting on Sunday 7th October 2018 in St Patrick’s Church, 

Aghagallon. You are very welcome to join us. 

We welcome all P4 and P5 children from St Mary’s PS, 
Derrymore, who will be taking part in the Mass on Wednesday 10th 
October at 10am. 

Harvest Mass: Please join us for our Harvest Thanksgiving Mass 
on Sunday 14th October at 11am. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning: Sunday 14th October 2018. All 
donations for Macmillan Cancer Support.  

GIFT 1:. ALL Year 8 pupils in the Parish are invited to our GIFT 1 
Programme in the Community Centre for 5 weeks on Monday 
evenings from 7.15pm-9pm. If your child did not receive an 
application form come along on the first evening and fill in the form 
at the Community Centre. 

8th October 2018  Welcome and Games 

15th October  2018  Art 

22nd October 2018   Community Tribal Drummer 

29th October 2018   Drug & Alcohol Awareness 

5th November 2018  Liturgy prep & Quiz 

11th November 2018 Youth Mass 11am and Celebration  

 

Altar Server Club We had a great afternoon training our new and 
existing members of our Altar Server’s Club.  Thank you to the 
young people and their parent/guardian for the support. Being an 
altar server is a great privilege and a wonderful learning experience 
but does require courage, commitment, dedication and 
responsibility.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


